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October 28, 2021
The Saints Day Costume Contest will be held tomorrow, Friday, October 29th.  The contest rules were sent home 2 weeks ago in the family folders.  Students who dress as a saint or a bible character and are able to tell us about them will earn 15 minutes of extra recess!  This a such a fun activity for everyone who participates.  Thank you in advance to our judges!
Trunk or Treat will be held on Saturday, October 30th in the St. Edward School parking lot from 10:30 am to noon.  All are welcome to participate.
Please consider joining our Sunday FIRE activities each and every Sunday after Mass.  There is Catechesis of the Good Shepherd for the 3 – 6 year olds and this week’s adult conversation is about The Last Things (Death, judgement, heaven and hell).

Skatetime roller skates were delivered this week!  We will begin skating next week.  Please make sure your skating permission slips are turned in.

Our next school Mass is All Saint’s Day, Monday, November 1st  at 10:30 am.   The staff will be leading us.
On Tuesday, Nov. 2nd at 2 pm we will be visiting the St. Edward Cemetary for All Soul’s Day.  Permission slips will go home tomorrow.

There will also be a school mass on Wednesday, Nov. 3rd.

The Box of Joy collection is coming to an end.  Please send any Box of Joy gifts to school as soon as possible.  

Skatetime roller skates were delivered this week!  We will begin skating next week.  Please make sure your skating permission slips are turned in.
The PEACE Committee is hard at work again.  They are selling St. Edward Apparel at the following link:  https://stedwardapparel2021.itemorder.com/sale .  Take a look today; these orders are due very soon so they can be back by the Christmas Concert!
The Flurry of Fun committee is hosting their annual event in 2022 IN PERSON on February 5th, 2022! The night will consist of socialization, a meal, and a Silent and Live Auction. Along with auctions we are having entertainment by Rock It Man Entertainment Dueling Pianos.    

They are currently seeking and accepting donations for the silent and live auction. Donations can consist of cash, gift certificates or any other items.  If you would like to donate the items the committee would be happy to put the baskets together for you.

If you have any suggestions for auction items or contact information for individuals or businesses that would be willing to donate they would be happy to reach out.  They are always looking for new and improved items for the auctions.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the committee:  Julie Pohlen - 828-7392; Nikki Traen - 828-2912; Chassidy DeRoode - 530-1835; Laura Hennen - 828-0510; Colleen Ludwikowski - 401-0044
Congratulations to Jan Bot, our librarian, for applying for and receiving a $500 grant from ARPA toward our library!  I am excited to see the new books she will be purchasing for our students.   

Thank you to all who helped with the middle school ditch cleaning on Oct. 7th!  This is one of the many ways we teach the concept of service to our students.
May God Bless,

Mrs. Garvey
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